
May 16, 2023 

 

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Ty Rosburg, chairman presiding.  Members present were Schultz, Dozark, 

Rosburg, Muhlbauer, and Heiden.  

Minutes of the previous meetings were read and approved. 

The Board approved the hiring of Brayden Hast, Seasonal Park Attendant at Nelson Park, in the Conservation Department. 

The Board recognized the retirement of Chris Clark in the Engineer’s Department. 

Louise Galbraith, VA Director, gave the Board an update on Veteran’s Affair. 

A motion was made by Muhlbauer, seconded by Dozark to approve the City Center IT Server Room construction RFP. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Heiden to approve the Cost Allocation Services 3-year contract renewal. 

  Motion was passed unanimously. 

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 11:07 o’clock A.M. 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next meeting. 

 

 

_____________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairperson 

 


